
 

Marine and other port users are requested to notify the Kimberley Ports Authority on the 
discovery of new dangers or suspected dangers to navigation. 
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BROOME – PORT JETTY EXTENSION WORKS 
 

Date of effect:       3 June 2025 

Charts & Publications:   AUS 50 

Attachment:  Image showing area of extension works 

 

This Marine Notice supersedes LMN 02-2025 dated 21 January 2025. 

Mariners and Port users are advised that construction works are being carried out on the Broome 

Port Jetty until further notice. 

• Area of works are depicted in the attached image. 

• Temporary changes to traffic management may be implemented during the construction 

period. To minimize congestion, KPA may limit vehicle access to the port. Users are 

encouraged to utilize the Port Shuttle Bus service during this time 

• To ensure the timely completion of work, certain berths may be unavailable at specific 

times. Kindly refer to the daily forecast and berth allocation sheet for the latest updates. 

• Mariners and recreational boaters must maintain a safe distance and not enter the 

Waterside Restricted Zone (WRZ) unless approved to do so by KPA. 

 
Any questions regarding this Local Marine Notice should be addressed to the Kimberley Ports 
Authority by email: marine@kimberleyports.wa.gov.au  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Rohan Wadhwa 
REGIONAL HARBOUR MASTER 
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